Andy Johansen

Seems like we need to have running water out of lake Sawyer first to address the proposed sediment
plan.

the boot is just a big dried up sediment area and when water does end up to normal lake levels there
will be plenty abnormally high levels sediment to flow out of sawyer into the water shed.

The lake pumping needs to stop. Salmon can not swim up warm dry creek beds and survive or
spawn. let alone the effect this has on other aquatic and plant life in this dried up watershed.



